
THE LANCASTER LEDGER 

This Week….   

 This week we will continue to work on 

our Christmas crafts.  We are still  

working on letters, sounds, and blending 

sounds to make words.  We will continue 

to count syllables and rhyming.   

 In math, we will continue composing/

decomposing numbers and counting.  

Adventure Awaits 

Sight Words 
 
Thank you for working so hard on your sight 
words at home.  Remember that your child 
should be on list 4 by Christmas break.  I will 
be assessing them again on Friday, Dec. 
16th. 

December 12, 2016 

Dates to Remember: 

Dec. 15th– Santa Pictures @ 12:20 

Dec. 21st– Polar Express Day 

Dec 22nd– Christmas Party @ 10:45 

Dec. 23rd– Jan. 6th– No School 

 Please put your child’s name in jackets, 

hats, scarves, gloves, etc. 

 Remember to wear tennis shoes Tuesdays 

and Thursdays for PE. 

Christmas Party 

Our Christmas Party will be 

Thursday, December 22nd 

from 10:45-11:30.  You may 

check your child out after 

the party at 11:30.           

Last week Lauren’s Mom 

sent out a list of items needed for the party.  If 

you are able to bring something please let 

Mrs. Wann know.  

Scan the QR code to 

watch a video about 

teen numbers! 

If you haven’t already, please 

send in a white t-shirt for your 

child to paint.  We will be     

wearing these at the Christmas 

Party and we want everyone to 

have one.  If you are unable to purchase one 

please let me know.  

Polar Express Day 

Wednesday,        

Dec. 21st is Polar          

Express Day!  Your 

child can wear        

favorite pajamas to school.  We will watch 

The Polar  Express, drink hot chocolate, 

and have a fun snack. 


